
Northfield Village Association Board of Directors Meeting 
Feb 12, 2013 

 
Present:   Paul, Larry, Neil, Gene, Sharon 
Minutes approved by Neil, seconded by Larry.  Motion passed. 

 
Sharon made the resident meeting in May on the wrong date but there was a discussion 
on if there is a charge for the room on top of the refundable fee if the room is 
left clean.  It was thought that there was a contract with Kendallwood that this 
chargeable fee is waived for us. 

 
Treasurer.  Four people have not paid, 5 others are on partial payment.  No shoveling 
will be done if no payments are being made. 

 
Last year we completed several projects.  Stumps were removed, the gazebo was fixed, 
high priority sidewalks were mudjacked, dry creek bed was worked on, sprinkler system 
had several updates.  Perfect Turf did a lot but did not charge us. 

 
It was discussed to not have a March meeting. 
Submitted 
Sharon Balters Lusero 
 


